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Looking Ahead 

May 3rd 
Zoo Field Trip 

No After School 
 

May 10th 
Mother’s Day Tea 

Pre-K Awesome News  

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

fairy tales and 

dinosaurs. 

This Week 

This week we learned more about the letters ‘C’ and ‘D’.  Throughout the week we read the 

stories Copycats and Detective Dog and the Disappearing Donuts.  We also loved singing 

along to our new StoryBots songs for each of our letters.  At the end of the week, we had 

fun sorting pictures that started with each letter by using our Plinko board! 

Monday was a special day in our class where we celebrated the Solar Eclipse! We learned 

about how the moon crosses between the sun and the earth, making it feel like night time 

for a few minutes.  For a special activity we made awesome headbands and had a tasty solar 

eclipse theme snack; sun chips, moon pies, and Sunny D. 

This week we learned about fairytales and dinosaurs.  Our fairytale theme focused around 

wolves.  We had fun reading and retelling the stories The Three Little Pigs and Little Red 

Riding Hood. After we read the stories, we were able to make our own story props to help us 

retell the stories at home.  The kiddos did a great job making the scenery and characters 

from the three little pigs and they loved their brand-new paper bag wolf puppets!  During 

circle time we also learned the nursery rhyme This Little Piggy. The kiddos loved getting to 

take off their socks and shoes to sing along with their little piggy toes. 

During our play time we had fun exploring in our sand table, building castles with our blocks, 

getting loud as we pretended to be dinosaurs. 


